
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Honorable City Council   
 
FROM:  City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Presentation – Update on the Security Cameras Rebate Program 

 
MEETING DATE:  March 21, 2017 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Receive a presentation on the Security Cameras Rebate Program update.      
 

ANALYSIS:  
 

Laura Tilley, Public Safety Manager, will provide an update on the Security Cameras 
Rebate Program.  
   
ALTERNATIVES: 
 

1. Receive the presentation and  
2. Provide staff with further direction 

 
FISCAL IMPACT:   
 
This activity can be carried without additional impact to the current operating budget.     
 
RELATIONSHIP TO STRATEGIC PLAN: 
 

This matter is applicable to the following Strategic Focus Area and Guiding Principle:  
Community Quality of Life – Guiding Principle 4: Support and evaluate community 
services, programs and events that promote healthy and quality lifestyles for our residents.  
Enhance public safety and social services through innovative programs that meet the 
needs of the residential and business communities. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted:  Matthew C. Rodriguez, Interim City Administrator 
Recommended by: Matthew C. Rodriguez, Interim City Administrator 
Approved as to form: Eduardo Olivo, City Attorney 
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